
Ref. No. SGM/NTC/15/2021           Date: -15th December 2021 

 

NOTICE 

It is notified for all concerned that the college will 

remain closed on and from 17th December, 2021 to 20th 

December, 2021 on account of Election of Kolkata 

Municipal Corporation 

All On-line classes will continue on mentioned days as 

per pre published class schedule. 


